
 
 

 
 

October 21, 2024 

M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
TO: Jim Murdaugh, Ph.D. 

President 
FROM: Heather Mitchell                                                                                                                         

Vice President for Institutional Advancement and Executive Director of the TSC 
Foundation 

  
SUBJECT: TSC Foundation – Naming 

 
 
Item Description 
The following is a request for the TSC District Board of Trustees to approve naming a space 
on campus.  
 
Overview and Background 
Per TCC policies, naming for any space on TSC’s campus must be approved by the District 
Board of Trustees. 
 

Past Actions by the Board 
Naming opportunity must be presented to the TSC District Board of Trustees for a vote of 
acceptance by the College. 
 
Funding/ Financial Implications  
There are no Funding/Financial implications arising from naming of this space.   
 
Recommended Action 
Approve naming as presented. 

 






